
If you would be interested in joining the lived experience group for the
conference, please inform Niamh Daly Day, International Foundation for
Integrated Care: niamhdalyday@integratedcarefoundation.org and
include a short response to the three following questions:

The Regional Partnership Group is looking to recruit 8-10 volunteers across
the West Midlands to join a lived experience regional group. Any interested
volunteers will be asked to: 

International Conference on Integrated
Care – ICC Birmingham 13 – 15 April 2026

Are you a service user of integrated care? 
Do you have an interest in how health and social

care can work together?

Attend the majority of  quarterly online meetings (90 minutes duration)
Have confidence in participating in online meetings
Have previous engagement with research and/or Universities

Each of the group’s members will have a free place to attend the three
days of the conference. 

What is your experience in relation to how health and social care can work
together better?
Why are you interested in being part of the lived experience group for the
conference?
What do you think could you bring to the work of the group?

Expressions of interest should be submitted 
by Monday 3rd February 2025

 

For further information
Please contact:
Robin Miller at the University of Birmingham (r.s.miller@bham.ac.uk)
Aileen Farrer at Healthwatch Walsall (aileen.farrer@healthwatchwalsall.co.uk)

Tel: 0800 470 1660ng


